
‘Let your light shine’

Email:admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk
Telephone: 01670 787383
Newsletter  Summer Term 2

Dear Families

We are looking forward to next week in school and the events and activities we have planned for
the children to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Please check this newsletter for further
details.

Tritlington Friends - PTA
All parents of children in school are automatically members of the school PTA - Tritlington Friends.
The next meeting will be on Wednesday 25th May at Dobbies at 9am and everyone is welcome
to attend. The PTA are a huge support to school and their work enables every child in school to
benefit from their fundraising activities so please come along to share ideas and give your support.
For additional information regarding the meeting please do contact admin or see Helen
Lee-Redshaw.

Class 1 Hoopstarz Festival
Class 1 had a fantastic afternoon at a Hoopstarz Festival with other partnership schools at
Chantry Middle School. They represented Tritlington school exceptionally well and made us
extremely proud of their achievements.

School / Community Library
The school library in the Rainbow room is open to you and your child every Thursday when you
can come between 3.10 and 3.30pm to share a book together and borrow one to take home.
Please come along and enjoy this experience with your child and help them develop a love of
books and reading.

Jubilee Disco
We are hosting a Jubilee disco in school on Thursday 26th May where the children can get their
dancing shoes on to celebrate the Jubilee. It will start after school from 3.15 and finish at 4.30pm
when you can collect your child. If your child would like to bring a change of clothes, they are
welcome to do so. This is a ticket event and tickets cost £3.00. Please email the school office if
you would like a ticket for your child by Monday 23rd May at the latest. If we do not have
sufficient numbers to hold the disco by this date, then unfortunately we will need to cancel it.

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Event in School
Next Friday 27th May we will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee in school and the children will
have a street party lunch. If possible, we would like your child to come to school dressed in red,
white and blue on this day to join in with the spirit of the celebrations.
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Breakfast Club
Breakfast Club runs from 8am until 8.55am every morning. If you would like your child to attend,
please contact the school office for further details and to book your place. Breakfast club is very
popular and is extremely busy so it is essential that you let us know which mornings you need for
your child.  Thank you for your cooperation.

After School Clubs

Monday - Sports Club with Nathan Harker will continue - pick up 4.15pm
Wednesday - Musical Theatre - pick up  4.15pm
Thursday - Community Library 3.15 - 3.45pm Come along and use our library with your child.
Friday - Multi skills with Ms Scott - pick up - 4pm

Dates for your Diary  - Summer Term 1

Thursday 26th May Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Disco in school 3.10 - 4.30 pm -  Ticket Event

Friday 27th May Jubilee Street Party in school for children - wear red, white and blue &
bring PE kit for PE in the afternoon

Friday 27th May School closes - half term break

Summer Term 2

Monday 6th June School reopens

Tuesday 7th June Year 3 and 4 Quad Kids Athletics Festival at Chantry - wear PE kit

Tuesday 7th June Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Art Exhibition in school 3.10pm Parents Invited

Thursday 9th June Whole School - French theatre performance in school

Friday 24th June Teacher Training Day - School Closed

Tuesday 28th June Year 4 only - Lifepath at Brinkburn Priory - details to follow

Monday 4th July Class 2 parents - Violin concert in school 3pm - Parents invited

Thursday 7th July Bikeability for Years 2 and 3 - need your bike and helmet in school today

Thursday 7th and Friday 8th Year 4 Transition Days at Chantry

Tuesday 12th July Bikeability for Class 1 (Nursery, Reception and Year 1) no bikes from
home required

Thursday 14th July Bikeability for Year 4 - need your bike and helmet in school today



Friday 15th July Year 4 Leavers Service - in school 2pm Year 4 Parents invited

Monday 18th and Tuesday
19th July

Year 4 only - Residential trip to Ford Castle

Wednesday 20th July Sports Day in school - 1.30pm Parents Invited

Thursday 21st July Back up day for Sports Day in case of inclement weather on 20th

Thursday 21st July Break up for summer holidays

Monday 5th September Teacher Training Day

Tuesday 6th September School starts

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes
Mrs O’Dell and Mrs Stephenson


